HENRY MORGENTHAU, JR.

GENERAL CHAIRMAN, UNITED JEWISH APPEAL, 165 WEST 46tm STREET, NEW YORK 19, N. Y.

September 9, 1947

Mr, Philip Ellovich
Sharon, Pa.

Dear Mr. Ellovich:

I should like to convey to you and your family my
best wishes for & very happy New Year,

In the year that is now coming to & close your deep
personal interest and cooperation in the tasks of the
United Jewish Appeal were & great encouragement to me and
to my colleagues in the leadership of the current campaign,

You were among those who rendered service which re-
sulted in outstanding achievements for the saving and

rebuilding of the lives of our fellow Jews throughout the
world,

I am proud of having been associated with you and
others like you who represent a great reservoir of strength
and leadership for the good of the Jewish people everywhere,
here in America as well as in Europe and Palestine.

Whatever the problems that lie ahead for our people,

I know that with your help and advice we will deal with them
courageously.

Again let me wish you and yours a new year of happiness
and good health,

Sincerely yours

WW
Henry/;orgenthau, Jr,
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